UNROE GRCARMHINRDEL SESLUSICWESD Y5GO
2 HOLY TRINITY ARMENIAN CHURCH

PARISH OFFICE 924-6514
AUDITORIUM  923-0081

Mr. Frank Stoneson
Executive Director
Diocese of The Armenian
Church of America

630 Second Avenue

New York, N.,Y. 10016

November 10, 1981
Dear Mr. Stoneson:

Further to our telephone conversation of last week in Montreal,
I must first of all gologize for delaying our response to your
previous correspondence since we were awaiting formal severance
papers from the municipality with regard to our parcel of land.

We have since engaged the services of an attorney, Mr., Berj Papaz-
ian QC, of Toronto to initiate rgn;prgggl_l%ggl documents with
regard to “both parking and-eatrance easements, Mr. Papazian has
advised us to integrate such agreements into the final title deed
for the property.

In the mean time as you can see from the enclosed copies of corres-
pondence between us and the AGBU, we have proceeded by a decision
of the Parish Council, to consolidating our prior agreement with
respect to the purchase of land already approved by the Diocesan
Council.

On November 15, 1981, there will be a Special Parish Assembly to
issue final approval of church plans by the membership. We hope
this is to your entire satisfaction, and remain,

Si derel yours,

SJ Tchilinpifia

Chairman, Parish Council

14 WOODLAWN AVE. WEST, TORONTO, ONTARIO M4V 1G7



